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Prehistoric times! 

This half term our topic focus is history. We will 

be learning even more about life in Stone, 

Bronze and Iron Age Britain. 

 

 

Welcome back!  

We hope you all had a refreshing half term 

break. Miss Wharton and Mrs Warnes are 

looking forward to another busy half term 

learning all about our new topic in our build up 

to Christmas! 

Our P.E days are Tuesday and Thursday this 

half term.  

English 

The children will continue to receive weekly 

spellings and will be quizzed on these every 

Friday - keep practicing! 

This half term we will be reading the book The 

Pebble in my Pocket. This links to our exciting 

topic of Stone, Bronze and Iron Age Britain. We 

will be exploring poetry and narrative writing.  

 

 

We will then move on to instructions using 

imperative verbs and appropriate adverbs. 

Finally, we will be looking at letter writing. 

Reading Stars will continue each morning to 

develop the children’s reading and 

comprehension skills.  

Maths 

We will start the half term by continuing to look 

at addition and subtraction. We will then move 

onto looking at multiplication and division. We 

will be looking further into our 2,3,4,5,8 

and10 times tables and how we can use the 

inverse to help us with division.  

Other Curriculum Areas 

In Science we will be 

learning about fossils. We will 

be looking at how the three 

different types of rocks 

are formed and the process of fossilisation. 

 

 

In R.E we will be learning about the Christian 

belief in one God, who is described as Trinity. 

(Father, Son, Holy Spirit). 

 

 

In PSHE we will be thinking about what keeps 

us safe. 

 

In Computing we 

will be developing our 

typing skills.  

 

 

 

 

In D.T we will be creating Stone Age tools using 

papier mache.  


